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MEMORANDUM

TO:	R. Greg Hall
	Lighting and Electrical Team Lead
	Special Design Section

FROM:	Shane D. York, P.E.
	Feasibility Studies Engineer

SUBJECT:	Request for Lighting Cost Estimate
		FS-1305A; I-540 &US 64/264 Managed Lanes in Raleigh, 
Wake County, Division 5
WBS # 34263.1.1

The Feasibility Studies Unit is studying the possible upgrading of I-540 from just east of I-40 to the US 264 interchange in Knightdale, and US 264 from east of I-440 Interchange to east of I-540 Interchange.  The proposed geometry is 8 general purpose lanes and 4 managed lanes.

It is requested that your staff provide us with a cost estimate for lighting equipment related to the construction of the roadway improvements shown in the attached maps.  


We would appreciate if you could return your estimate by May 30, 2021.  If you need additional time please let me know.  If you have any questions or need additional information, do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 707‑4660 or via email at sdyork@ncdot.gov

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Attachments
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